DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY
P.0. BOX 288
FORT WINGATE, NM 87318

June 18, 2012

Mr. John Kieling

Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

Dear Mr. Kieling:

The purpose of this letter is to comply with paragraph IX.G.1.b Storage at Designated
Igloos, of the CAMU Permit which requires the Permittee to demonstrate compliance
with 40 CFR 266.205 annually by submitting a report documenting compliance with the
requirement of 266.205(a)(1) and (2) by June 30 of each year.

The attached inspection and inventory reports are submitted as documentation that we
are not storing chemical agents or chemical munitions in accordance with 40 CFR
266.205(a)(1).

Fort Wingate Depot Activity is under the jurisdiction of the Department of Defense
Explosives Safety Board (DDESB) in accordance with 40 CFR 266.205(a)(2).

if you have questions or require further information, please call me at (330) 358-7312.

Sincerely,

A e

Mark Patterson
BRAC Environmental Coordinator
Enclosures

Quarterly inventory and Inspection Reports



